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Year 1 Newsletter – week 2

This week in Maths we have been comparing two digit numbers. The children have been picking two numbers and identifying the smallest and largest value. The class have found this quite difficult therefore the homework is on this area. The children need to understand why, for example 42 is larger than 19 – because 42 has 4 tens and 19 has 1 ten, because when you count you get to 19 first etc. 

In English we have been learning about castles, ask your child:
· What is a moat?
· What is a drawbridge?
· Who is the Lord of the castle?
· What are castles made out of?

In Phonics we have been focussing on ie – pie, lie, tie, igh – high, night, fright, y – cry, by, my and split digraph i-e tide, hide, mice. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The children have also learnt about Remembrance Day, made poppies and decorated biscuits. I have sent out your child’s words for the Christmas production, please start to learn these with your child.

Have a great weekend, Miss Furby
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